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Durham County Library’s Stanford L. Warren Branch  

to Temporarily Close at 6 p.m. August 27 for Repairs 
 

Durham, NC — Durham County Library’s Stanford L. Warren Branch, located at 1201 Fayetteville Street, will be 

temporarily closing to the public at 6 p.m. August 27 for building repairs due to water intrusion. Our team 
members from this location will be temporarily reassigned to other Durham County Library locations. Please visit 
our website www.DurhamCountyLibrary.org for further updates as they become available. 
 
Considering this closure, library staff will be placing a special emphasis on our outreach programs available to 
the residents and communities surrounding the Stanford L. Warren Branch. Outreach efforts may include but 
are not limited to book mobile stops and visits by the Tech Mobile. Additional details will be provided in the 
weeks to come. 
 

Visit our other library locations during these hours:  
Monday–Wednesday  9:30 a.m.–8 p.m. 
Thursday–Saturday   9:30 a.m.–6 p.m. 

The hours for Bragtown Branch Library are: 
Monday   1–8 p.m. 
Tuesday–Friday   10 a.m.–6 p.m. 

 
Durham County Library encourages discovery, connects the community, and leads in literacy. As a department 
of Durham County Government, the library furthers Goal 1 of the county’s Strategic Plan by enhancing cultural, 
educational, and creative opportunities. For more information about the library, visit DurhamCountyLibrary.org.  
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